Kevin & Amanda Waters

| am writing this letter in support of our little micro bar the Hop & Rye.
Since it's opening around a year ago it has been a great heart of the local
community supporting people of all ages. :

It has been fantastic to pop down and enjoy a local British beer or soft
drink amongst some great people, sometimes we play some games or
just have a good old chat.

| have noticed a lot of the older generation come down from the local
area and | think they have become reliant on the Hop & Rye for some
company, which is so important because | know a great deal of the older
generation that live on there own.

It would be a real shame and a lot of people would be very disappointed if
this wasn't to continue.

| would also like to say the staff and crew at the Micro bar have withheld
extremely high standards especially in these very difficult times.

If you would like any further information on our great experience at our
local hub of the community, please feel free to contact us.

Thank you so much for taking your valuable time to read this letter.

Yous sincerely
Kevin and Amanda waters





